
From: Brian Marcontell <brian@sirassystems.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2024 11:57 AM 
To: Brian Marcontell <brian@sirassystems.com> 
Subject: SIRAS Update 7/24/2024 - Urgent 

  

Hi All, 
I am running some reports and am detecting not all districts have completed reviewing their 
reportable exit lists. 

Specifically using the 'inactive records requiring archive' button to find records with an 
inactive reason in SIRAS that needs to be reported to CALPADS by archiving it. 

 

Please see this page explaining next steps on finding the inactive records requiring archive 
predefined query. 

Basically any of these that are found most likely need an archive created and then sent to 
CALPADS. 

If you see that the inactive reason is already in CALPADS, then the inactive date in the SIRAS 
archive probably does not match the inactive date in SIRAS current data. That may or may not 
need to be investigated further. Reach out to support@sirassystems.com if you have 
any questions on any records you find. 

 

More information here: 

https://sirassystems.happyfox.com/kb/article/283-reportable-exits/ 

 

 

https://sirassystems.happyfox.com/kb/article/283-reportable-exits/


 

Brian Marcontell | Vice President 

 

C: (805) 252-2052 

 


